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Re: D0034-02 - Greater Dublin Area Agglomeration (Ringsend)

In response to regulation 18(3)(b) request for information notice dated 27" September 2023,
please see below relevant information:

Provide written confirmation from An Bord Pleandla that an EIA was not required for ABP-315902-23 or
provide grant of planning permission and confirmation that EIA was not required.
Please find appended, correspondence from An Bord Pleandla confirming that an EIA is not required for

application reference ABP-315902-23.

Yours sincerely,

Ketzn KW

Peter Keegan
Wastewater Strategy
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Our Case Number: ABP-315902-23
Planning Authority Reference Number: F22A/0659

Uisce Eireann
Colvill House
24-26 Talbot Strest
Dublin 1

D01 NP86

Date: 21 December 2023
Re: 2 pumping stations (PS01 and PS02) and associated infrastructure.
Carrickbrack Road, Sutton South and Ceanchor Road, Censure, Howth, Co. Dublin

Dear Sir/ Madam,

| refer to your correspondence of the 2nd October 2023 regarding the above application for permission
before An Bord Pleanala.

In accordance with section 173C of the Planning and Development Act, An Bord Pleanala confirms that |
application reference ABP-315902-23 is currently under consideration. |

Also, in accordance with section 173C, An Bord Pleanéla confirms that it has not required an
| environmental impact assessment for application reference ABP-315902-23.

Yours faithfully,

i %;

PatricK Buckley
Executive Officer
Direct Line: (01) 8737167
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